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           Oct. 10th, 2022 

Dear praying Churches and friends,  
 
 The summer is over and fall has begun! We have had meetings and conferences 
from South Dakota all the way to Tennessee. The Lord has blessed and we were taken on 
for support by 2 new churches/personal supporter. During one of our meetings in Indiana 
we got to spend some extra time with the church family at their “Back to School” picnic. 
We had a wonderful time of fellowship and the boys enjoyed all the play time with their 
new friends. The friendships we are able to make during deputation has been such a 
blessing and is something we are thanking God for all the time!  
 
 Within the last month we have also been from Pennsylvania to Michigan and back 
south through the Carolinas. We have had some new churches take us in for support and 
we are right around the 40%mark. Praise the Lord! In the last few conferences, we have 
had the opportunity to teach and present in many children’s classes and it has been 
wonderful to share our burden of Italy with the younger children, our prayer is that the Lord 
would use these children for Him.  
 
 Please pray for our safety in travel as we have many meetings coming up since we 
are now in the midst of mission conference season! We would also ask for prayer with our 
truck, it is in the shop in Michigan currently being worked on. The Lord has provided in 
many different ways providing transportation for us, but please pray that we would have 
wisdom in deciding what to do in regards with our truck. Italy has been in the news quite 
recently with their elections, this is the first conservative Prime Minister Italy has had since 
World War II. We are praying for the country during this time that it would open up more 
ministry opportunities and that it may be easier for missionaries to come in on a missionary 
visa. The world is constantly changing and we look forward to the coming of Christ but we 
know there is much work to be done in the meantime! 

 

In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau 

Your Missionary to Italy 

 


